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Gadfly, 

I have to chuckle at the “we’re communicating” comment. 

Communication suggests two way listening and achieving some sort of 

consensus and compromise as a result. That has certainly not been the 

case here and in a number of other areas of Bethlehem. It’s a lot easier 

for some to cry NIMBY, but the usual fact of the matter is that residents 

in established areas are open to development, but they want it to be 

compatible with the established environment, which it usually isn’t. I 

think it’s fantastic that people want to invest in Bethlehem, but it comes 

at a cost to the quality of life, which I believe could be greatly lessened if 

there was a true spirit of cooperation and collaboration between those 

already here and those who are coming. Establishing that kind of 
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landscape in any community takes leadership. I’ll leave my observation 

at that. 

Dana 

 


